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APPOINTMENT OF NEW COMPANY SECRETARY

The Board of Metgasco Ltd (ASX:MEL) (Metgasco or the Company) would like to advise that following the 

resignation of Philip Mackey, Mark Langan has been appointed as Company Secretary and the person 

responsible for communications with ASX for the purposes of Listing Rule 12.6. Mr Langan is the existing 

CFO of the Company and will now be fulfilling both roles. 

ENDS 

Contact and further information:

Metgasco welcomes shareholder communication and invites all interested shareholders to make contact at 

any time. 

ENDS 

For further information contact: Metgasco Ltd ACN 088 196 383 

Philip Amery Level 12, 680 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

Chairman Tel:+61 2 9923 9100 Fax: +61 2 9959 5387 

+ 61 402 019180 info@metgasco.com.au
philip.amery@metgasco.com.au

www.metgasco.com.au


